Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2014 1:55 PM

To: David Reinsma

Cc: donlindsey@jps.net; Eric Choi; Debra Moser
Subject: Re: August 14, 2014 Work Plan Approval Letter
Hello David,

As we discussed, the approach you have outlined below is acceptable.
Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 12, 2014, at 2:24 PM, "David Reinsma" <dar@tsgcorp.net> wrote:

Hilerry-

Thank you for taking the time to talk to today about the Searway Property located at 649 Pacific Avenue
in Alameda.

As we discussed, Trinity is not going to do any additional testing to determine a site-specific attenuation
factor. We are going to hold off on doing any additional testing until such a time in the future that the
work scope and procedures for such testing are clear and straightforward the results are more
predictable.

We will not be submitting any further technical reports by December 12, 2014 as requested in your
letter.

We will continue to operate the active sub-slab venting system per our permit to operate with BAAQMD
and to provide annual performance reports for the system. Our last sub-slab venting system
performance report was submitted in June 2014 and we will be submitting the next report around June
2015.

If you have any questions please feel free to give me a call.
Regards,
David

David A. Reinsma, PG
President, and Principal Geologist
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119 Encinal Street

Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Tel: (831) 426-5600



Fax: (831) 426-5602
Cell: (831) 227-4724

Please note: We have moved. Our new address is above.

Visit our website at: www.trinitysourcegroup.com

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the
intended recipient, and may also be subject to applicable privileges. Any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please immediately notify the sender. Please also remove this message
from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device.



